
The World Games - Inline Speed Skating

CITY – COUNTRY

Birmingham, Alabama - USA

CATEGORIES

Senior Men and Women

FROM 7
th

TO 17
th

July

BULLETIN N°03

DATE 26/05/2022



GENERAL INFORMATION

Dear Sirs,

We would like to inform you that within the 30
th

of May you have to send, in case you still

haven’t sent it, to the following email address: sportsdepartment@worldskate.org, the

substitutions of the athletes who will attend The World Games 2022. We remind you that in

order to register the athletes we need the following information:

● Copy of a valid passport

● Departure city

In case of substitutions the deadline will be until the day of the Technical Meeting.

VENUE

The speed track will be newly constructed at the Alabama Power Steam Plant at Powell

Avenue, Birmingham. It will be a newly 200 mt length flat track out of fresh asphalt with a

layer of Vesmaco coating.

mailto:sportsdepartment@worldskate.org


Jorge Roldan Roberto Marotta

Inline Speed Skating Chairman                                              Secretary General




